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Our term started with an Epiphany procession during which we displayed our magnificent 

crowns. 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 3 children have been learning about the Stone Age period in 

history and they had a very exciting day working with Scruff and Twig – our Stone Age 

visitors. They cooked fish, lit a fire and explored lots of artefacts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In preparation for World Book Day, the children have made amazing masks of their favourite 

book character. Can you work out which characters these are? 

 


